Kevin E. Turnock

From: Kevin E. Turnock

Sent: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 10:06 AM
To: suziedaniello@aol.com

Subject: lot split app

Good morning Sue,
Randy, our county surveyor, was reviewing your application last week. He noted you did not provide a final Certificate of

Survey and proposed legal descriptions. | have returned the application so you may provide those.

Kevin Turnock

Aitkin County, Minnesota
Assistant Zoning Administrator
307 2™ Street NW Room 219
Aitkin, MN 56431

Phone: 218-927-7342
kevin.turnock@co.aitkin.mn.us




